

## THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA AT

CHAPEL HILL

School of Public Health Office of the Dean

Telex 752964 Answerback: UNCCH SPH UD FAX (919) 966-7141 March 25, 1991

CB# 7400, Rosenau Hall The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill Chapel Hill, N.C. 27599-7400

Mr. Jay McCloud Student, Department of Health Policy and Administration School of Public Health

Dear Mr. McCloud:

Attached is a letter recently received from Dr. Victor Schoenbach regarding the 1991 Minority Health Conference and your contributions toward the success of that meeting. As I cannot begin to express his appreciation better than he has, I will let his letter speak for him.

I do appreciate your work and enthusiasm. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michel A. Ibrahim, MD

Dean

MAI/bms

cc: Victor Schoenbach

Dr. Richard House